
 

 



 

Wednesday 1st December 

We will be starting our Christmas celebrations 

on the 1st December with a workshop with 

‘Amasing’.  On this day children are invited to 

come to school in Christmas outfits.  This could 

be a jumper, a hat or headband or a full 

Christmas outfit. We just ask that they can move 

freely around to play instruments and dance! 

Thank you Mrs Selby, Mrs Ridd & Miss Mogford 


